
 

 Buck Lake Elementary  

Grandparents’ Luncheon 
Monday, September 19, 2022 

 

Please RSVP on or before Monday, September 12, 2022 using the form below, or you may 

purchase on-line at https://bucklakeshop.square.site/s/shop.  

We are proud to announce that Chick-fil-A on Capital Circle NE has partnered 

with us for this event to provide you an opportunity to purchase lunch for you 

and your grandchild(ren). You do not have to purchase Chick-fil-A if you do not 

want to. You are free to bring in your own food or purchase lunch from the 

cafeteria.  

If you are choosing to purchase lunch in the cafeteria, you will pay for it at that time. If you are 

purchasing Chick-fil-A you will need to return payment with this form by September, 12th.   

……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Student’s Name: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Teacher: _________________________________ Grade: ____________________________ 
 

󠄀 I will be attending Grandparents’ Lunch with my grandchild(ren) and will be bringing my own  

 food. # attending:     
 

󠄀 I will be attending Grandparents’ Lunch with my grandchild(ren) and will be purchasing food  

from the cafeteria. # of adult lunches:    ($3.50 each adult lunch; to be purchased 
the day of the luncheon. Exact change required.) 

 

󠄀 I will be attending Grandparents’ Lunch with my grandchild(ren) and would like to order  

Chick-fil-A. (Please complete the order form below and return with payment by Sept. 12th)  
 
Chick-fil-A Order: Meal consists of Chicken Sandwich, Waffle Chips, and Cookie. Water will 
be provided by the BLES PTO. 
 

 
I would like to order:     Chicken Sandwich Meals 

 
Total Number of Meals:     x $11.00 per meal = $    

 

If paying by check, please make payable to Buck Lake Elementary. 

Questions, please contact: Buck Lake Elementary PTO bucklakepto@gmail.com  
 

 

For Office Use Only 

 

Amount Enclosed:     (Cash / Check #   ) Date Received:     

https://bucklakeshop.square.site/s/shop
mailto:bucklakepto@gmail.com

